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Pupils enjoyed learning about the role of a police dog handler last Thursday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support, 

      Mrs. Vicky Dilnot 

                                                                                                                 Head of School                                            
www.nansledanschool.org/web 

tel 01637 829298 

Dance club 
We are delighted to be able to offer a dance club 
after the half term break which will be run by Trio 
Dance company.   This is initially for a trial period 
until the end of the half term (6th March).  This will 
be open to all year groups. If you would be 
interested, please collect a letter from the main 
school office and return to the school by 
Wednesday 12th February 

Friends of Nansledan  
The Friends of Nansledan will be gathering for the first 
official meeting on Monday 2nd March at 3:30pm. In 
this meeting, the chairperson, secretary and treasurer 
will be elected. If you would like to nominate someone 
for one of these roles, please speak to them first to get 
their agreement (!) and then email us at 
hello@nansledanschool.org with details of your 
nomination. Details of the specific roles can be found 
on our website. Thank you! 

Clothing for Wind, Rain and Cold Weather 

As we all know, our school site is often on the 

receiving end of high winds and lots of rain. We 

have already lost the felt from one of the EYFS 

playhouses and have had a few lids from sand 

trays broken. Thankfully, none of the children 

have blown away! 

We do like to get outside for lessons and 

breaktimes as much as possible so please ensure 

your child has suitable clothing for wet and cold 

weather. It’s not long until Spring is here now! 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Attendance figures for each class 

w/e 30.01.2020 

Jemison 86.0% 

Shackleton 94.2% 

Newton 88.5% 

Anning 92.4% 

Trevithick 95.3% 

Johnson 91.0% 

The target set for the school is 96% 
Well done Trevithick 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

This Week: 
Friday 7th February – EYFS and KS1 Number Day Dress Up 
Event We are launching NUMBOTS for pupils in EYFS and 
Key Stage 1 and inviting pupils to come to school dressed 
non-uniform paying a £1 donation for the NSPCC’s Number 
Day fundraiser. 
 
Looking Ahead: 

• Tuesday 11th February- Safer Internet Day 

• Friday 14th February – School closed for INSET 

• Monday 2nd March, 3:30pm – Friends of Nansledan 

• Thursday 5th March- St Piran’s Day 

• 26th March – Food and Farming Day –Y3/4 

• 15th-17th April – Y3/4 Residential Trip to Porthpean 

• 20th-22nd July – Y5/6 Residential Trip to Nine Ashes 
 
We will keep you informed of upcoming sporting events in 
addition to activities during the week of the St Piran’s Day 
festival. We have decided to invite pupils to come to school 
dressed in a Cornish themed outfit on Thursday 5th March. 
 
 

 

Parent Communication and access to school 

Please remember there is no access into the school 

building for parents/carers during the school day 

unless it is for a sheduled meeting.  A member of staff 

is positioned on the KS2 door to meet and greet 

children and operate a message book system at the 

start of the school day.  If you require any additional 

help and support please call into the school office. 

which is open. 

http://www.nansledanschool.org/web
mailto:hello@nansledanschool.org

